









































DORNQCH AND DISTRICT COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION — ENTERTA IN[MENTS COMMITTEE

Balnapolaig Farm Cottage,
Polea Road,

Dornoch,
Sutherland.
Mr P. Rice,
Baasdale,
Dornoch,
Sutherland. 10 June 1982

Dear Mr Rice,

I am writing on behalf of my Committee to thank you for opening
our recent May Day Fayre in the Social Club. The event was an
outstanding success with an overall profit in excess of £750.00.
This means that a donation of £28.00 per organisation has been
offered to those who helped the committee in running the Fayre.

With regard to your suggestion made at the opening of the Fayre
concerning a donation to the South Atlantic Fund; after long and
careful.conalderation it was the view of the majority of the Committee
that a donation of this kind was outside the specific objectives

for which the money was raised i.e. for Community Association Funds
and for local charities and organisations. For this reason we have
decided againat making a donation from our funds to this body,

however the Management Committee of the Community Association may

feel that they are competent to make such a donation, and I would
suggest that you contact their secretary Mr. P. Wild to this end.

Once again on behalf of the Entertainments Committee many thanks
for your time and effort in making the day such a success.

Yours sincerely,

CY«UD Bw

Jerry Bishop,
Secretary, kntertainmentis Committee
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SUTHERLAND DISTRICT COUNCIL

D. W. Martin, M.A., LL.B. Telephone Golspie 3192 District Offices,
Chief Executive GOLSPIE

Sutherland KWI10 6RB
Your Ref. My Ref. DWM/DIS 20 Ma.y 1982

Peter G Wild ksq

Secretary

Royal Burgh of Dornoch and
District Community Association
The Meadows

DORNOCH

Dear Sir

BEATRICE OIL FIELD TRUST (SUTHERLAND)
APPLICATION FOR FINANCIAL ASSISTANGCE

I refer to your application for financial assistance from the Beatrice
0il Field Trust (Sutherfind). Your application has now been considered
by the Trustees who have agreed that it be meantime defened until such
time a8 you are in a position to indicate that other funds are being
raigsed satisfactorily. I lock forward to hearing further from you in=
due course with this information to enable the Trustees to give further
consideration to your application. The Trustees further agreed that all
applicants be informed that the response to the advertisement for applic~
ations had been quite overwhelming and that this had accordingly created
a certain difficulty for the Trustees in considering the applications
received as against the fundg available. I look forward to hearing
further from you.

Yours faithfully
M

Secretary to the Trustees

If telephoning or calling, please ask for ... Mr.Maxrtin












